From: Janet Perkins

To: Northampton Gateway

Cc: andrea.leadsom.mp@parliament.uk

Subject: Northampton Gateway Rail Freight interchange Project -Non - Material Change TR050006
Date: 22 September 2022 09:50:05

Dear Sir/Madam

I am a resident of _, Northampton and write to you to express my concerns regarding the
changes to the Rail Freight Interchange.

As I understand it the application was approved on the basis that the rail terminal would be constructed and
available prior to the use of any warehousing. Consent was given based on the shift of freight to rail, and the
terminal must be operational before warehousing can be occupied.

The amendment would allow occupation of some of the warehousing and therefore would be served by road,
putting more pressure on our local infrastructure.

I feel this would impact on the wellbeing and quality of life within our community with the increase in noise
and air pollution.

There have been no improvements on the A45 stretch of road between Wootton and East Hunsbury to support
the volume of traffic associated to the site.

We need to put a STOP to this.
Thank you

Mrs J Perkins
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